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C.158-1 We apologize for any misunderstanding regarding the Antelope-Pardee Transmission Project and 
Segments 2 & 3 of the Antelope Transmission Project. The Draft EIR/EIS for the Antelope-Pardee 
Transmission Project was released for public review on July 24, 2006, and the Draft EIR for 
Segments 2 & 3 of the Antelope Transmission Project was released for public review on August 24, 
2006. These are separate projects that have different purposes and independent utility (please see the 
response to Comment B.18-115). 

C.158-2 Please see General Response GR-4 regarding alternatives identification, screening, and analysis.  
The USDA Forest Service requirements and National Energy Policy (NEP) goals were considered 
in developing Alternative 5. 

C.158-3 The Project would provide transmission capacity for wind energy resources that are expected to 
develop in southern Kern County and northern Los Angeles County. As such, the No 
Project/Action Alternative considers that if the transmission line were not built that “other 
renewable energy resources would need to be identified and transmission studies would need to be 
conducted to connect these newly identified sources to the transmission grid.” Under this scenario, 
wind farms potentially developed by BP to “provide the necessary energy” would also need 
transmission capacity. The scope of BP’s plans within the southern California area is unknown to 
the EIR/EIS preparers.   


